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Willow Wood Community Primary School 
School Council 

Friday 6th May 2016 
1.15pm – Community Room in the Sunshine Building 

 
1. Welcome and Attendance 
 
Year 1: Ellie-Mae, Freya, Dylan,  
Year 2: Christopher, Louise 
Year 3: Jaidon, Lily 
Year 4: Caitlyn, Rylee 
Year 5: Natasha, Thomas 
Year 6: Chiara, Kyle, Megan 
 
Members of staff: Ms Tomlinson, Miss Gregory and Mrs Capper. 
  
 
2. Minutes & Matters Arising 

 
Our main focus has still been the school’s Golden Years and agreeing final 
ideas. Mrs Capper joined us to give us her ideas. We also shared the wonderful 
photograph of the School Council. We also had an idea if children would like to 
come to school on their birthday in non-school uniform; Ms Tomlinson was 
going to approach the governors about this idea. 
 
 
3. Golden Years 

 
Several ideas for a fruit\active activity were mentioned in the council meeting on 
the Golden Years.  Mrs Capper is going to organise a fruit\active activity for 
each class to lead on the day. This will be done fairly by being picked from a 
lucky dip. We were going to ask healthy and active lifestyles, Sports Councillors 
and Change for Life to be involved. Also FOWW and governors will be asked to 
help at stations on the day. Mrs Capper, Sports Council and Change for Life 
team will sort agendas for that day. Also parents will bring own picnic and 
blankets on the day and there will be games played on the playground from 
years ago, led by the MDAs. 

 
4. Water Aid Fundraising  

 
The School Council still had a lot of ideas to share on the Water Aid fundraising 
ie hook a duck but it was agreed that it will be spoken about and organised at 
the next meeting. 

 
 



 2 

5. WEP logo 
 

Still waiting for feedback from logos put forward. 

 
6. Date of Next Meeting 
 

Next meeting: Friday 20th May – 1.00pm in the Community Room in the 
Sunshine Building 

	
  

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

• Keep telling your class about the plans for a 
Golden Years celebration and confirm ideas. 
•  Keep encouraging good attendance. 

• Also tell your classes to ask parents about 
games they played when they were at school. 
 


